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Nebraska Unicameral. We are on Pinal Reading but we have 
debate when a bill is brought back and we are debating
Senator Chambers’ motion to bring back the bill. The next
speaker will be Senator Hefner.

SENATOR HEFNER: Mr. President, members of the body, I
would like to ask Senator Chambers a question if he will 
yield.

SENATOR CHAMBERS: Yes, Senator Hefner.

SENATOR HEFNER: I have not had a chance to study your amend­
ment. Is it printed in the Journal?

SENATOR CHAMBERS: Yes, can you locate it for them? When it
was originally offered...

PRESIDENT: Clerk will you give the page, please.

CLERK: Mr. President, it is the amendment that was origin­
ally offered by Senator Maresh, I believe, and I believe it
is on page 1284 of the Journal.

SENATOR HEFNER: Senator Chambers, is this the same amend­
ment that you have or did you change the wording of it a 
little bit?

SENATOR CHAMBERS: No, I have not changed the wording,
Senator Hefner.

SENATOR HEFNER: Okay. Senator Chambers, I am going to
surprise you a little and I am going to support the amend­
ment because I think it is needed. I think it is a good 
amendment but one other question. Okay, how...does this 
say that you must have a retailer’s license or would this 
apply to, say like the dime stores that we have where we 
see the pony out in front or the bucking bull or some so- 
called mechanical device or does this just cover in the 
retail liquor establishmentr?

SENATOR CHAMBERS: Senator Hefner, let me study this a bit
more because that question, and I don’t even see the amend­
ment on page 1284 so maybe I am not looking...

CLERK: It is 1283, Senator.

SENATOR CHAMBERS: Oh, I ’m sorry.

SENATOR HEFNER: Okay, maybe I can come over and talk to you
about it.


